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Development Bid Reference &mm B0944 amm Inchgarth Road

| am supporting this bid application mainly because of the issues with the roads in this area which | know very well and use often.

The problems with the through roads between the North Deeside Road and Inchgarth Road are well known. All three are too narrow for the size of vehicles using
them and so passing can be problematic. Both Pitfodels Station Road and Westerton Road have poor sight lines at either end and the very narrow pavement on

Pitfodels Station Road is an obvious safety issue for pedestrians. This proposal would negate the use of these roads and make for safer and much more efficient
journeys through the area.
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